From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 11 September 2013 12:45

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: RE: Regina v. Simon Cordell at Woolwich Crown Court

Hi Lorraine

Further to our telephone call I am returning the email that you forwarded to me. I will require the
original receipt that I can photocopy. I assume that there are no issues re the catalogue links.

I will send over an amended defence case statement that Simon will have to sign before I can serve
Josephine

On Sep 11, 2013 9:53 AM, "Lorraine Cordell" <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Hi josey

Really sorry | forgot yesterday after | helped Sheila out | was so tried.

Here is the information you need.

Also did you ask the police if you can have access to the building to take our own pictures?

Lorraine

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]

Sent: 10 September 2013 12:42

To: Lorraine Cordell; too smooth
Subject: Regina v. Simon Cordell at Woolwich Crown Court

Dear Simon / Lorraine

Can you please scan over to me the receipt and the links for the catalogue as referred to in the
defence case statement in order that I can serve this document today.

I have discussed what happened with your case yesterday Simon and it is clear that there has been a
total breakdown in the relationship between you and the instructed advocate. Michael has approved
the immediate removal of your case from Mr Lemosa's diary and I will instruct the Advocate who
represented you for the bladed article case.




